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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

FEBRUARY 

22 District Swimming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
It was wonderful to see so many parents at our 'Meet and Greet' last week. 
We hope you got a bit of an insight into what life for your child and got to 
know the teacher a little better. Thank you to our wonderful P&C for the 
amazing afternoon tea. 
Donations of tissues, pump soap, wipes, whiteboard markers and glue sticks 
are also coming in, so thank you very much for these. If you missed out on 
getting a class newsletter, please see you child's class teacher. 
Over the weekend I also received news that the school was given a gener-
ous donation by the Coke Alliance Fishing Club. We would like to publically 
thank them for their generosity and let them know that the money will go to-
wards programs that benefit all students. It is this kind of generosity that 
helps assist us to run programs we would otherwise not be able to run. So 
thank you form all of the staff, students and parents! 
  
Finally, this Friday sees us sending a small number of children to the district 
swimming carnival. Good luck to all of the competitors, we know you will be 
wonderful representatives for our school. 
  
Have a great week, 
 
Regards 
Cathie Glennan 
 
SCHOOL FEES 
This year the school will not be using workbooks paid by the families, instead 
we are asking that families pay a school fee.  The fee is for the year and will 
go towards helping your child’s learning.  Cost is $25 for 1 child, $40 for 2 
children and $50 for 3 children.  Please pay at the office.   
 
PUPIL INFORMATION SHEET 
If you haven’t already done so please return all pupil information sheets this 
week please. 
 
SCHOOL LIBRARY 
Is open on Monday and Tuesday mornings from 8.40 till 9.05am. There are a 
few books from last year that have not been returned, could you possible 
search for them and return as soon as possible. 
 
P&C NEWS 
CANTEEN—Helpers are Coleen and Jamie 
The meal deal this week is Spaghetti Bolognese and garlic bread.  Please fill  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

in the form below to order.  Students can also purchase at the first break; popcorn, jelly, custard, ice blocks 
and fruit for 50¢ and frozen yoghurt for $1.  Any student ordering a meal deal will still need to bring in 
recess. 
 
UNIFORM SHOP 
All uniform orders will now be filled on Monday.  We now have small size dresses in stock.  If you 
would like to place a uniform order then please leave it at the office and it will be filled on Monday’s. 
 

SPORT 
FISST SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
Good luck to our next representatives for the District Swimming Carnival.  They are Caitlin Cox, Cody Den-
ny, Nav Innes, Sam Riepsamen and the senior boys and junior girls relay to be held this Friday.  
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

THE NOWRA FARMERS MARKET 
A huge thank you to the Nowra Farmers Market who generously donate each week a fruit  
and vegetable box for our Friday night raffles.  
 

 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM 22-2-2019 

 
 

I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………   to have a 
meal deal consisting of Spaghetti Bolognese and garlic bread, snack and popper/
water.  Cost for this is $5.  All students will still need to bring in their recess.   
 
 
……………………………………            ………………………….. 
Parent Signature                                     Date 

 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
KB— Luca & Ivy 

Year 1B —Eli & Javin 

2/3—Zac & Madison 

3/4—Sakhi & Jade 

5/6—Jordan & Wyl 

BIRTHDAYS 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Hugh in Year 1 turns 7 on Wednesday 

Myles in Kinder turns 6 on Friday  

Paige in Year 6 turns 11 on Friday and 

Korey in Year 1 turns 7 on Sunday 

Out & about around town: 

Our School Captain, Ava Kaszonyi 

was caught out and about on the 

weekend mixing the sound for a lo-

cal band! 

If you look closely you will see that 

Ava is controlling the sound for our 

Mr J! 


